
NCPCR success story

NCPCR enables a visuallv challensed minor bov to pursue his dreams

A 15-year-old visually challenged boy who appeared before NCPCR in February 2017

was repatriated to the Antodaya Niketan Home (CWC-Kingsway Camp) as per his request.

NCPCR promptly eontaeted Childline and also wrote to Child Welfare Committee to
repatriate him. With NCPCR's efforts, the boy, who is from a place near the Nepal border,
has not only been repatriated to the Antodaya Niketan Home but has also been encouraged

to pursue his studies. He has recently appeared in the finals of class 10th. He has also

decided to pursue computer training from National lnstitute for Visually Handicapped,

Dehradun after the class 10th results.


